
 
 

 

 

 

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
 

To be announced next week 
 

Value Award 
 

To be announced next week  
 

Dates to remember 
 
10.10.21 – Garden Force  04.12.21 – Christmas Fair 
15.10.21 – Mr T’s Quiz Night  10.12.21 – School Disco 
25.10.21 – Half Term week  08.12.21 – YR Nativity 
01.11.21 – Inset day - no school  09.12.21 – YR Nativity 
06.11.21 – PFA Fireworks 
17.11.21 – New YR Parents meeting   
18.11.21 – Pupil Flu Vaccine 
26.11.21 – Non Uniform for whole sch 

 

House Points 
Becket        505  
Dickens                 479 
Churchill  457 
Harvey            396 
Holmes  423 
Shakespeare           432 

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO:  

This week’s winner will be 

announced next week 

PRAYER SPACE 
 

Dear God, 
Thank you for a new day, please go before 

me and clear the way. 
Thank you for protecting me. 

Thank you for guiding me. 
Thank you for loving me. 

In Jesus name 

Amen 

 
 
Hello everyone, to date the families and friends who are supporting our 
Easyfundraising page have a raised an amazing £949!!  These funds are used 
to purchase new books for our very busy library. 
It would be wonderful if we could have more of our families join 
Easyfundraising and help to raise much needed funds for the children’s books. 
Should you be interested, the link for our Easyfundrasing Library fund is; 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kingsnorthlibraryfund/ 

 
 

A message from Sarah Bone, Deputy Head 
 

Another week has slipped past so quickly but so much has happened! We were very pleased to take part in the 
Ashford Football Tournament this week; our Year 5/ 6 team played on Wednesday and our Year 3 / Year 4 team 
played on Thursday. Both teams reached the semi-finals but lost out on penalties. We were so proud of their efforts 
and for representing the school so well in their new sponsored kits. Thank you to all parents who supported the 
children at the events and to Mr Clark, Mr Taylor and Mrs Potts for organising.  
Thursday was National Poetry Day and each class celebrated this by learning and performing a poem. I hope you 
have the chance to watch this on your child’s class page. It was wonderful to welcome Year 2 parents into school 
today for the Year 2 Harvest Worship. The children were amazing and it was a joy to hear them sing and show their 
learning about Harvest. As I am sure you will appreciate, much work and preparation goes into these events so I 
would like to take this opportunity to also congratulate and thank all members of the Year 2 teaching team. If you 
would like to donate any tinned items as part of our Harvest collection, please send this in with your child or pop it 
into the basket in the school reception area. We are very grateful for all donations already received.  
As promised, we have published our Pupil Leadership responsibilities this week – hopefully your child is wearing 
their badge and has already chatted to you about this!  
Finally, thank you for your support of our measures to keep you safe at the start and end of the day. Morning gates 
close at 8.50am; if you arrive after that time, please bring your child to the school office through the main entrance. 
You will not be recorded as late until registers close at 8.55am. 
I hope that you have some rest and relaxation with your families at the weekend as we head into the final two weeks 
of term – I can hardly believe it!  
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News 
 
The PFA will be holding a meeting on Friday 15th October at 2pm in School. Everyone is welcome. Please come to 
the school office to sign in.  
The PFA are still looking for new members to join their amazing team, please see attached flyer for more 
information.  
 
After school Football Club will not be running next Thursday 14th October. 
 
Ashford United are holding a Mascot competition, please find the details attached closing date is 5th November. 
 
We would love to see staff, parents, pupils and community members volunteer for our "Garden Force" Day at 
Kingsnorth School, this Sunday 10th October, any time between 10am and 2pm, to tidy our Spiritual/Sensory 
Garden, front garden, planters and prepare them for winter. Free refreshments will be available 
 
Did you know, you can now make donations to the PFA via Amazon smile when making your Amazon purchases? 
You will need the following link:  
https://smile.amazon.https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1122386-0co.uk/ch/1122386-0 
 

Things to remember 

We are seeing increased numbers of positive cases in Ashford. Please can we ask that you test yourself or your 
children if you have ANY suspicions. Many of the current illnesses can be symptoms, particularly in children. 
Please be vigilant! 

We are still operating a one way system at drop off and pick up times, please continue to follow these rules to help 
keep us all safe. Where possible please keep to a 2 metre distance and if you wish to wear a mask, please feel 
free to do so. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

French word or phrase of the week 

 
As part of Kingsnorth’s love of language we will share a French word or phrase of the week. 

See if you can use it during the week! Share any examples with your class teacher. 
cent = 100 

j’ai cent livres = I have 100 books 
J’ai cent ans = I am 100 years old 

 

Main Office: 01233 622673    Website: www.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk   School Mobile:  07933 251456/ 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     
KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  
If your child tests positive, please email the school: cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
 

  

 

Wellbeing Ambassadors 

Tyler P 

Emma C 

 

Class School Council Worship Leaders 

1A Derin  

1B Olivia S  

2G Noah Z Payton S 

2S Primrose A Charlie C 

3T James W Blake H 

3C Noah E Lolabelle B 

4CD Summer H Ella P 

4F Toby T Ethan L 

5R Neyah S Ikem 

5P Alex B Isabella S 

6H Emily T Oliver A 

6N Hollie-Anne Savannah R 

 

House House Captain Sports Captain 

Churchill Zane & Natalia Jacob B & Lily 

Dickens Emma & Lois Jacob F & Savannah 

Shakespeare Alfie P & Cameron W Daniel & Oliver A 

Holmes Isla & Rhys Alfie B & Edward S 

Harvey Ephraim & Hollie Eddison & Connor B 

Beckett Beatrice & Holly H Joshua C & Finley B 
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Under 11’s Football Tournament on Wednesday 6th October 2021. 
Our U11 football team performed brilliantly on Wednesday against mostly Private Schools. 
Three wins and a draw in total, but unfortunately, we lost on penalties in the semi-finals. 
Credit to the whole team who kept a clean sheet throughout the whole tournament and 
demonstrated impeccable sportsmanship.  

 

 
 

 
Under 9’s Football Tournament on Thursday 7th October 2021. 
We won our first two games both by a score of 2-0, and they were comfortable wins. We 
then played in the Quarter Final against the host school, going a goal down but showing real 
character by first equalising, and then scoring the winner with the last touch of the match. 
Our semi-final was played against an excellent team from outer London, we drew 0-0 but 
lost the tie on penalties. The children were very disappointed but heroic in defeat, they did 
our school proud. As did our accompanying parents who were not only supportive, but great 
fun. Particular thanks going to Mr Linkins, who manages Park Farm Rangers and so took 
charge of the team on the touchline.  
The boys were devastated at missing RE at school, but I’m sure they would be willing to do a 
double lesson next week!!            
 

 

 

 

 


